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Newsletter 

 
Father’s Day Event 
We apologise for the fact that due to staffing issues and various school trips, we have been unable to 
hold our Father’s Day Event this week. However, we can assure you that we will be holding a 
Father’s Day Event before the end of term – please keep an eye out for details. 
 
Sports Days 
Sports Days have been booked and will be on the following days, weather permitting. Parents are 
welcome to come along and watch. 
 
Years 1 & 2 – 18th June, 9:30am 
Years 3 & 4 – 19th June, 9:30am 
Years 5 & 6 – 20th June, 9:30am 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with a Celebration of Learning. We would 
like to invite you to come to your child’s class to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the 
day. 
 
Nursery – 26th June (Teddy Bear’s Picnic, 2 – 3pm) 
Reception – 5th July 
Willow – 10th July 
Rowan – 2nd July  
Hazel – 9th July 
Sycamore – 27th June 
Maple – 3rd July 
Beech – 4th July 
Birch – 26th June 
Ash – 17th July  
 
Year 3/4 VR Experience 
Please could we have the £7 payments and permission slips for the VR experience for children in 
Years 3 and 4 as soon as possible. Unfortunately, if we do not receive all the payments, this may 
have to be cancelled.  
 
New Reception – September 
If your child is due to start school in September, a reminder that the Parents Meeting is next Tuesday 
18th June. Please could you call the office to advise if you will be attending at 3:30pm or 6pm, thank 
you. 
 

mailto:head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk

